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From : J Andree [mailto:jand ree2@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, November 13, 2016 1:36 PM
To: PUC:
Subject: Pennichuck Water Rate Increase

To the PUC,

I am writing regarding the proposed rate increases from Pennichuck Water, as I am unable to attend
the hearing.

I am a resident of Bedford NH and have been on Pennichuck water for I 0 years. During those I 0
years I have had 2 children born, who have been given formula using good clean NH water.

Now I find out that our water contains high levels of carcinogens, delivered to my family by
Pennichuck. I understand that Pennichuck did not create the problem. But they cannot resolve the
problem by raising out rates. If anything we should be getting refunds.

The residents have no recourse or protection other than EPA and PUC. Please do not put this
financial burden on us, those who have already suffered.

Thank you
Jonathan Andree


